
Melissa Soave: 
 
We would like to appeal the offering of AEE 342 for Winter quarter.  The course is going to be taught no 
matter what and we have requested that it be a social science effective Winter 2010.  The request for 
converting it to a Social Science was initiated in the late summer but the CFAES College Committee on 
Academic Affairs had its first meeting on October 7.  It was approved that day and sent forward the next 
day.  If the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences approves it for GEC status before the start of Winter, since 
it is already listed to be taught,  we would like to just implement it as a GEC Social Science.  If not, it can 
be changed to be effective Spring 2010.   Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Jill A. Pfister 
 
Jill A. Pfister 
Assistant Dean, Academic Affairs 
College Secretary 
The Ohio State University 
100 Agricultural Administration 
2120 Fyffe Road 
Columbus, OH 43210 
 
(614)292-1734 
(614)292-1218 Fax 
 
 
 


